
From: Elena Kothman 
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 1:49 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket # DE-23-039 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 

I am writing to urge you to deny the proposed rate increase by Liberty Utility for our electric service. Our 
rates have already increased drastically and we are finding it harder and harder to keep up. We have 
reduced our usage and purchased energy saving appliances but all of this is hurting our family and 
quality of life. 

Please deny Liberty Utility’s request for an increase. 

Sincerely, 
Elena Kothman 
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